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) High Holborn, W.Clet

Degyr Mr, Horton,

I received your letter of July 15th end, personally, I
very meeh regret thet you have taken this step and I an sure that Yo
am voicing the opinion of the Couneil also. I appreciste, however,
the ressons which caused you to resign end I feel that the League
gtill hes your interest and sympathy in the difficult period through
ghilech it is now peasing,

I shall lay your letter before the Coumeil at its next

leeting.
Kindeat regards,

Yours sincerely,

J.0. Barry-Naiksh,
Organising Secretary.
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